
To adhere to Head-Royce’s Conditions of Approval, the Neighborhood Liaison Committee
(NLC) was formed in July 2017 as a forum to maintain open lines of communication and
address any concerns that may arise among neighbors. Representatives from the
surrounding neighborhood meet with Head-Royce administrators at least twice a year, with
additional optional meetings as the need arises.

Neighborhood Liaison Committee (NLC) Members:

David Gross - neighbor
Rodney Thompson- neighbor
Anne Purcell - neighbor
Rachel E. Skiffer- Head of School
Ana Gomez - Director of Operations
Jason Langkammerer - Board of Trustees Facilitator
Amber Childress - City of Oakland
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